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More Trains, More Services 
Wolli Creek Power Supply Upgrade Project 

 

What happened in December and January? 
During December and January, we carried out 
vegetation clearing, asbestos removal, excavation 
and backfill, and service utility installation. 

What’s planned next? 
During February, the project team will carry out the 
following work: 
• asbestos removal 
• installation of service utilities 
• installation of signal posts 
• installation of overhead wiring portal brackets 
• installation of canopy steel structures into 

existing footings. 

When will construction occur? 
Construction will primarily take place from 7am to 
6pm Monday to Friday, and 8am to 1pm on 
Saturdays. 
 

Are there activities planned out of hours? 
Some out of hours work is planned to safely 
complete the required work. These works are 
taking place during a scheduled trackwork period 
when no trains will be running. This enables the 
construction team to safely carry out essential 
activities inside the rail corridor.  
• 2am, Saturday 20 February to 2am, Monday 

22 February 
• 2am, Saturday 27 February to 2am, Monday 1 

March. 
There will also be night works in the lead up to 
Saturday 20 February with construction crew on 
site to facilitate the installation of bracing columns 
for the station canopy which is not expected to be 
noisy.  We will be contacting residents directly who 
may be impacted by work during the scheduled 
track work weekends. These works are dependent 
on weather and site conditions and are subject to 
change. 



  

  

 

Where will work take place? 
The above map shows the location of work inside 
the rail corridor south of Wolli Creek station with site 
access via Lusty Street. 
There are a number of other Transport for NSW and 
Sydney Trains projects working near Wolli Creek 
Station on these scheduled trackwork weekends.  
Residents may notice increased work vehicle 
movements along local streets. This work will 
generate noticeable noise for some residents.  We 
will contact residents directly impacted by these 
construction activities.   

How do we consider the community? 
The project team understands construction 
activties may cause disruption for the community.  
We will also ensure we adhere to strict 
environmental conditions relating to noise, 
vibration and dust management. 

How are we staying safe? 
We continue to deliver projects across NSW while 
ensuring the safety of all staff and the community. In 
line with current Australian Government guidelines 
around slowing the spread of Coronavirus and social 
distancing, all work will be carried out at a safe 
physical distance where possible and necessary 
hygiene practices will be observed. 

Will alternate transport services be running 
during scheduled track work weekends? 
For up to date information about replacement 
services during this scheduled trackwork period 
please visit transportnsw.info or call 131 500. 

 


